
Please accept my opposition to Oregon SB 770, as an Oregon native. I do not believe that government 

should mandate any medical situation for the citizens, this includes healthcare in the form of OHA/OHP 

as the bill states.  

  

Sincerely, 

  

Jasmine Casswell 

Oregon homeowner, mother, wife and native. 

 


